
Worried About How to Pay The 
Heating Bill? WE CAN HELP.
You are not alone. Many people 
are worried about where their next 
energy bill payment is coming from, 
even if they’ve never had to worry 
about that before. 

MICA’s Low-Income Home Energy 
Assistance Program (LIHEAP) helps 
families in need make a one-time 
payment to the utility vendor. The 
program also ensures that, whether 
or not you are current on your bill, 
your energy can’t be shut off until 
May 1.

We may be able to refer you to other 
resources that can help your family 
like emergency food. Even if you have 
only recently been laid off or lost 
some of your family’s income, please 
consider giving us a call to apply. 

Applying is easy! Call us at the 
number listed for your county:

MARSHALL/STORY: 	515-956-3333
TAMA/POWESHIEK: 	641-236-3923
HARDIN: 			   641-648-5036

Please call us for eligibility 
information and how to apply!

The application deadline for the 
program is May 31.

Find out more at www.micaonline.org/liheap or follow us on 
Facebook at Mid-Iowa Community Action (MICA).


